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New Utility Billing Online Payment Options! 
 
We are excited to announce two new utility billing online payment 
enhancements beginning in January 2018 on our website at 
www.jipsd.org  
 
-Residents will be allowed to set scheduled or future payments on 
their accounts.  
 
- Residents will be able to setup recurring payments to be made 
monthly, select their draft date and update their credit card 
information at any time. 
 
Look for these enhancements to be added in January 2018! 
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The JIPSD 
Team Wishes 
You and Your 
Family A Safe 

and Happy 
Holiday 
Season! 
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Regular Commission meetings are 

open to the public. For meeting 
agendas visit us online at 

www.jipsd.org 

Upcoming Holidays… 
 

Our offices will be closed on the following days: 
 

Christmas Eve 
Friday, December 22  

 
Christmas Day 

Monday, December 25 
 

Day After Christmas 
Tuesday, December 26  

 
New Year’s Day 

Monday, January 1 
 

Solid Waste Holiday Collection… 
 
The will be No Garbage collection on: 

• Monday, December 25, 2017 
• Monday, January 1, 2018 

 
There will be Household Garbage collection ONLY on: 

• Friday, December 29, 2017 
• Friday, January 5, 2018 

 
 
Residents who experience wastewater emergencies should 
call (843) 795-2345. 
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